
 
Autumn Newsletter 

 
Welcome to our Autumn Newsletter, I hope you’re as eager for the changing season as we 

are! As the weather is changing, please ensure your little ones have appropriate clothing such 
as welly boots etc. 

 
We have a lot of exciting things planned for the children this month such as Pumpkin Picking 
on Saturday 5th October and our Halloween Party on Thursday 31st October all welcome to 

join up, each room will be doing something different in their room, so it’s appropriate to the 
children.  

 
We are currently updating all of our Policies in the parent pack; this will be sent out to all 

parents with a new declaration to say that you have read and agreed to them. Please ensure 
this is returned promptly as they will be effective immediately. This should happen in the 

next two weeks. 
 

As some of you are aware we have now expanded our baby room and in October/November 
Preschool will also be moving to a larger room, if you would like to see these rooms, please 

pop into see either myself or Kirsty and we will be happy to take you round to them.  
 

Just to remind you our Christmas party is on Saturday 30th November at Solomons estate 
and all parents are welcome to attend. We also close for Christmas on Friday 20th September 

and reopen on 2nd January.  
 

We are also excited to welcome Chanelle, Bella, Sophie, Rachel and Amy to our team. 
Carole is sadly leaving us as she’s becoming a grandma for the first time and wants to be with 

her family, we will absolutely miss Carole so much, as I know the children will too. We wish 
her all the best and we know she’ll be the best grandma ever!! 

 


